On October 9, 2010 the Collier County Bar Foundation hosted the third Annual
Fishing Tournament. Hamilton Harbor Yacht Club provided a perfect backdrop for a
fun and casual luncheon after the fishing was completed. Special thanks to Marc
Huling and Carlo Zampogna for creating and organizing such a fun event for the
Foundation. Both worked tirelessly to ensure that it was a success.







